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I, Gloria Orenas am a resident of Central Falls and | am in support of HB 5473. It is imperative that we fix
and improve our streets for the safety of cur community residents. It is also important to me that we
find more funding for programs and make English classes for free. We also need more programs and
extracurricular activities available for our kids for after school hours, thank you.

Gloria Orenas

Sincerely,

Gloria Orenas
755 Broad Street
Central Falls, RI 02863

401-753-5656



